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ESTERLINE TECHNOLOGIES CORPORATION 

Basic Working Conditions and Human Rights in Esterline’s Supply Chain 

Esterline is committed to the core values of Respect and Compliance with both the letter and the 
spirit of applicable laws. We treat employees, customers, and all people with respect at all times. 
We take our legal obligations seriously.  These values were established in Esterline’s published Code 
of Conduct, which is available on our Internet web site. Accordingly, Esterline supports efforts to 
eradicate slavery and human trafficking from manufacturing supply chains and Government 
contracting. Esterline prohibits the use of slavery, human trafficking, and forced labor in all its 
operations and in its supply chain, and by its employees, contractors, and agents. 

 

Esterline is in the process of developing a global policy to establish more particular corporate 

standards regarding trafficking and slavery in supply chains, verification of product supply 

chains, audits of suppliers, supplier certifications, internal accountability standards, and training. 

 


